
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 5:15 PM 
To: 'dgram@ap.org' <dgram@ap.org> 
Subject: FW: Public Records Request _ Global Foundries 
 
Dear Dave, due to the volume of records potentially subject to your request, as well as the time needed 
to review records for potentially proprietary material, we will need to take additional time to 
respond.  We will further respond within 10 business days of receipt of your request.   
 
Thank you and have a good weekend, 
Sarah 
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